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REPORT FOR THORNDON PARISH COUNCIL MEETING  09/05/2013. 

 
Reported Crimes. 
 
There have been two crimes to report in the village. 
0n1st May someone set fire to straw bales  
Over the Bank holiday weekend persons unknown have damaged the fence at the play area in Fen View 
 
 
We are experiencing some crimes of domestic oil thefts locally. However, this winter has been extremely 
cold and prolonged with everyone using their heating more than at this time last year. We would urge 
everyone to be aware of their usage and the levels of oil in their tanks as some people have reported thefts 
to us, which when we have attended the location and spoken at length with the homeowner, their tank is 
not easily accessible from the road and there are no signs of disturbance or damage to the tank. It is purely 
due to increased usage. 
 
 
Following a spate of dwelling burglaries in the Mid Suffolk area in recent months, several suspects for these 
crimes have now been arrested and enquiries are ongoing. 
These offences have occurred during daytime as well as overnight, so if residents do see suspicious 
persons and/or vehicles in their village we would urge them to dial 999 straight away with descriptions and 
vehicle details if possible. 
If houses are unoccupied during hours of darkness, please remember to close curtains and leave lights on. 
Security mark your electrical goods with a UV pen and take pictures of high value items such as jewellery. 
 
 
The Current Priorities for Mid Suffolk Central are:- 
 

 To identify potential targets for theft of garden ornament statues and planters and provide practical 
advice to owners on how to improve security, whilst actively gathering intelligence and encouraging 
the public to report suspicious incidents.  

 

 To raise awareness of catalytic convertor thefts and to provide advice on prevention  
 
 

 
 
Have Your Say 
The next community priority setting meeting is now open to the public and is where our priorities for the 
following month will be set, please come along and raise any issues.  
The next meeting will be Thorndon Black Horse on Monday 1

st
 July 2013 

 
The Meeting starts at 7.00pm and finishes at 8pm. All members of the Parish Council as well as the public 
are invited to attend when they can bring any issues/concerns to the meetings attention.  
 
 
 
 

 
 



Contact us 
Tel: 101 & ask to speak to the Mid Suffolk Central Team 
E-mail: midsuffcentral.snt@suffolk.pnn.police.uk 
Website: www.onesuffolk.co.uk/safersuffolk/midsuffolkcentral - please visit our website which is updated 
regularly. 
 
Twitter Midsuffpolice 
Kind regards 
 
PC 54 Neale & PCSO 3192 S Johnson 
 
Mid Suffolk Central SNT 
Debenham Police Station 
Low Road 
Debenham  
IP14 6QU 
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